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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Change of section meeting times 

Due to the ever expanding numbers in our Beaver colony, we have been looking at 
ways to provide more room and freedom to enable them to be able to take part in 
wider scope of activities. 

We have tried using the Church hall, entrance lobby and small room, together with 
the Wesley room, the Beavers currently use. This last term the Beavers have taken 
most of their meetings at outside venues because of the space issue. It is certainly a 
situation, that cannot continue into next term. 

We have analyzed the replies to the Beaver parent’s letter and the committee took 
all the views we received into consideration. 

It has now been decided that the changes to each section are as follows: 

Beavers     4.45pm – 5.45pm – Main hall 

Cubs         6.00pm – 7.15pm – Main hall     

Scouts       7.30pm – 9.00pm – Main hall 

Explorers   7.30pm – 9.00pm – main hall and side room. 

These changes will take effect as from the first meeting after the summer break 17th 
September 2012. It will be trialed for one Term. The committee will review these 
arrangements during the course of this and would welcome any constructive 
comments. 

The implementation of any change is never an easy process and your support 
at this time is greatly appreciated. 

 

However If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. 

Stewart Sinclair (Group Scout Leader) 01344 424317 – skip@sixthbracknell.org 

Or 

David Hawkes (Chairman) – Chair@sixthbracknell.org 

 


